
Student Resource Bundle Pick-Up Schedule  

You will be picking up bundles by:  

A/B Track & Grade Level 

If you have multiple grades pick up at youngest grade time.    

A Track is students with the last names beginning with A-K 

B Track is students with the last name L-Z 

Tuesday, September 1st A Track (A-K)                                        Wednesday, September 2nd  Track B (L-Z) 

PK/Kdg  8:00-9:00                                                                               PK/Kdg 8:00-9:00 

1st/2nd   9:00-10:00                                                                              1st/2nd  9:00-10:00 

3rd  10:00-11:00                                                                            3rd  10:00-11:00 

4th  12:00-1:00                                                                              4th  12:00-1:00 

5th 1:00-2:00                                                                                5th 1:00-2:00 

  

If you need an evening pick-up we got you covered: 

 Wednesday, September 2nd for A Track 4:00-6:00 

Thursday, September 3rd for B Track 4:00-6:00 

 

Student Resource Bundle will have everything you need for a successful start of the school year. Things 

like… information from your teacher, crayons, pencils, markers, paper, workbooks and so much more. 

Don't worry that you do not have your bundle for the first day, your teacher has fun activities planned 

for you and your family. 

Where to Park and Directions  

You will need to pull into the teacher parking lot off of E Haskell Street.  There will be numbered spaces 

for you to park in by the gym. Only Park in the numbered spots. If spots are full, please do not block the 

drive and wait for someone to pull out of the parking lot before you drive in. You will remain in your car 

and someone will come to your car using social distancing practices. Please wear a mask.  You will need 

to be able to give child's grade level and last name.  The Bundle will be brought out to you.   

 

Sequoyah Chiefs....We are excited about the amazing year of learning ahead! 

Sequoyah Staff will be reaching out to all of our Distance Learning families with more information on 

daily schedules and family engagement activities.    


